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Date of meeting: 3rd February 2020 
Minute: 93 
Recommendation: 

Following discussion it was 
RECOMMENDED TO CABINET that: 
Cabinet that Members consider becoming 
School Governors as it provides both 
support for schools and also an opportunity 
to develop a greater understanding of 
schools and education. 

Further to the report being submitted the Portfolio Holder 
responded as follows 

“I thank the Community Leadership Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee for their recommendation.  

I fully endorse the idea of Members considering School 
Governorship in support of local schools and to that end, I 
provide below, the link to Essex County Council’s School 
Governors web page for any member that may be interested 
in pursuing this.” 

It should be noted that while this was recommendation and 
response from the Portfolio Holder had been scheduled for 
consideration by Cabinet on the 20 March 20220, in light of 
COVID19 pandemic this was cancelled. 

To be confirmed. 
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